CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED 

Correspondence received for 8 February 2022
	
	sender
	subject

	Priority list 

	P1
	Rotherfield Football Club
	Request to use HH Recreation Ground for Youth Team


	Secondary list

	S1
	WDC
	Accepting applications for an Omicron grant

	S2
	WDC
	Brew Monday supported by WDC

	S3
	WDALC
	Draft minutes of 12th January meeting

	S4
	NALC
	Open letter from NALC chairman

	S5
	ESALC
	Rural Crime Team Monthly Update

	S6
	Conservators of Ashdown Forest
	Extraordinary board meeting to discuss car parking charges

	S7
	WDC
	Chairman’s visit to Alfriston

	S8
	WDC
	Response from WDC Planning Stacey Robins in connection with 1 Westrow, High Hurstwood

	S9
	ESALC
	Finance Training

	S10
	ESCC
	Notification of upcoming drainage works in Buxted High Street

	S11
	WDC
	Baton Relay Race

	S12
	WDC
	Biffa Award Scheme
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